
 

 

Minutes of Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 28th March 2017 – 7.30pm at The Crown Bransgore 

 

1. Apologies: 

None 

Attendance: 

Geoff Taylor, Roger Rowe, Sandra Woolley, Martin Summers, 

Paul Weir, Toby Cameron. 

 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting and Matters Arising 

Minutes of the last meeting were agreed. 

 

3. Chairmans Report 

Membership for the New Year is good and attendances at 

present are excellent.  

  

4. Secretaries Report 

Basically reaffirming the Chairman’s report. 

       5. Treasurers Report 

The clubs finances are still healthy at £5430.66p with no     

major expenditure in the pipeline. 



                                                              

6. General Discussion 

We have experienced some problems with the timing system 

which seem to point to the timing loop, either connections 

or loop positioning. Roger is investigating our options again. 

It was also decided to sell our remaining old transponders 

for £40 each 

7. AOB 

There was also a suggestion of running a Honda Turbo 

Series, it was decided this would be possible but only if there 

was sufficient interest. 

7. Date of Next Meeting 

Next committee meeting will be on 15th August 2017 

 


